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NOTICE OF DRAIN MAINTENANCE 
 

 

 

April 26, 2018 

 

TO: Traversed Property Owners 

RE: Tulip Inter-County Drain   

 

 

As part of our rotational inspection/maintenance program and due to several property 

owner complaints, the Tulip Inter-County Drain will be experiencing routine cleaning to 

remove woody debris obstructions, starting at the Point of Beginning (32nd St) and ending at 

the Point of Ending (16th St & 104th Ave).  This maintenance will be performed by the Allegan 

County Hand Cleaning Crew, who can be reached at (269) 673-0311.  This maintenance will 

consist of the removal of woody debris obstructing the flow of water in the drain.  All of the 

debris being removed will be placed in neat piles along the drain, and in the flood plain 

areas it will be anchored down to keep it from floating away.  This maintenance is slated to 

begin in May and be completed by the end of July, weather permitting. 

 

Your cooperation is always appreciated in these matters. Should you have any questions, 

concerns, or input that you would like us to consider, feel free to contact us at (616) 994-4530 

or email waterresourcescommissioner@miottawa.org. 

 

Thank You, 

 

 

Chris Machiela 

Drain Inspector  

 

cc:  City of Holland 

 Holland Township 

 

Encl:  Map of the proposed drain maintenance area (on the back of this letter) 

        Joe Bush 

Commissioner 

 

           Linda Brown 

         Chief Deputy 
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